Message

From: Ed Houghton [/O=TOC/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=EHOUGHTON]
Sent: 5/6/2015 5:18:18 PM

To: Sara Almas [salmas@collingwood.ca]; John Brown [jbrown@collingwood.ca]

Subject: Re: notes of our recent meeting on Monday May 6 2015.

From: Sara Almas

Sent: Wednesday, May 6, 2015 5:13 PM

To: John Brown; Ed Houghton

Subject: RE: notes of our recent meeting on Monday May 6 2015.

Sorry, I need to respond. Itis truly my only issue with Ed's comments I did not lie or misrepresent the notes from our
meeting! Ed did indeed speculate that he believed that the Mayor and Dennis had discussions regarding the letter of July
31/12 re: shared services. However, Ed did recommend that John should ask the Mayor to find out for sure, as he was
not aware.

Sara

From: John Brown

Sent: May 6, 2015 3:02 PM

To: Ed Houghton

Cc: Sara Aimas

Subject: RE: notes of our recent meeting on Monday May 6 2015.

From: Ed Houghton
Sent: Wednesday, May 06, 2015 1:55 PM
To: John Brown






